
 
June 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
We just want to take a few moments of your time to say how absolutely thrilled we are to have 
your child in our room and to welcome you and your youngster to our fifth grade classroom.  
  
We will send another letter at the start of the school year, outlining our goals and expectations 
for your child.  This letter is to give you a list of the supplies your child will need at the start of 
the school year. Please have all of the supplies no later than the first day of school, Tuesday, 
September 3, 2019. Additionally, we are asking that you check your child’s supplies weekly and 
replenish as needed. It is imperative that your youngster has these supplies from September to 
June. We are committed to helping each child do his/her best, but that simply cannot happen 
without your help and the correct materials. 
 
Please feel confident in knowing that we are here to provide your child with the best educational 
experience possible.  The most successful way for that to happen is for us to work together as a 
team. We look forward to working with you and your child for a very successful and exciting 
school year! Have a safe summer. 
  
Sincerely, 
The Grade Five Teachers 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
GRADE FIVE SUPPLY LIST 2019-2020 

  
7 black-and-white composition books 
3 or 4 folders with pockets 
Pencil case for supplies 
1 bottles Elmer’s glue (liquid) 
2 Red Ballpoint Pens 
3 Yellow Highlighters 
3 boxes of tissues 
1 roll paper towels 
At least 40 sharpened pencils with erasers 
1 pack colored pencils 
At least 15 Expo markers (no neon or yellow) 
A dry eraser or an old sock 
Sturdy backpack 
A supply of sticky notes 
3 reams of copy paper 
Earbuds-not headphones 
Subscription Cost- $10.00 
Please put all money in an envelope with your child’s name and room number. 
  
  
 


